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January 11, 2009 

 

 

OCTOBER – 

 

1 – 3 - Attended White House Conference on North American Wildlife Policy, held in 

Reno, NV.  Met with Dr. James Earl Kennamer, NWTF National Board members and 

other state chapter Presidents.  Met with Aaron Hobbs, representing “Sportsmen for John 

McCain”. 

 

4 – Attended PA NWTF Board of Directors Meeting, State College, PA. 

 

18 – 20 – Met with Tom Howe (Ontario Provincial Chapter President) and several of his 

committee members and discussed NWTF items of mutual interest. 

 

It being hunting season, there were no other meetings scheduled that I might have 

attended.  Numerous phone calls and e-mails (too numerous to itemize) were made 

regarding various subjects concerning PA NWTF business. 

 

 

NOVEMBER – 

 

It being hunting season, there were no meetings scheduled that I was able to attend.  

Numerous phone calls and e-mails (too numerous to itemize) were made regarding 

various subjects concerning PA NWTF business. 

 

 

DECEMBER –  

 

16 & 17 - Met with several TX State Chapter Board members and discussed NWTF items 

of mutual interest. 

 

It being hunting season, there were no meetings scheduled that I was able to attend.  

Numerous phone calls and e-mails (too numerous to itemize) were made regarding 

various subjects concerning PA NWTF business. 

 

 

 


